THE

EQUAL

TIMES

INSIDE:

President's Column

NCWBA May 2019 Newsletter
San Antonio Woman Link
LEAD Update

2019 Empowered Women
Leaders Lundheon Photos
Lead the Way Mentoring
Event Photos

June Around Town Lunch
May Around Town Lunch
Recap

Mentorship Opportunities
Central Market Cooking Class
and CLE Recap

Autumn Affair Save the Date
Call for Belva Lockwood
Awards Nominations

Stars of Texas Bars Award
2019 BCWB Annual Retreat
and CLE

SAYLA and BCWBA Family
Movie Night

CASA Volunteer Opportunity
Catholic Charities - Ask A
Lawyer

St. Mary's Dress for Success

Job Opportunities

Our Newest Members

PRESIDENT'S
COLUMN

We are half way through this year and Bexar County

Women's Bar is in full swing with all of its events. We had the
Central Market CLE, on May 9, 2019, with speaker Susan
Pamerleau, United States Marshal for the Western District of
Texas. It was such an honor to have her attend and discuss her
career path and journey to US Marshal. It was so interesting to
hear her discuss what it was like in a day in the life of a US
Marshall.

The following day, on May 10, 2019, was the
BCWBF/LEAD Empowered Women Leaders Luncheon at the
Pearl Stable, featuring Debbie Epstein Henry, Consultant,
Attorney, Best-Selling Author, & Workplace Equality Expert.
This annual LEAD luncheon was our most attended LEAD
luncheon to date, with members in the audience from all areas
of the legal profession, as well as other professionals outside of
the law. Debbie was enthusiastic as she offered us tips on how
to master Executive Presence.

Our monthly Around Town Lunch was hosted by Lindsay
Riley later in May, at Dough Pizzeria Napoletana. We had a lot
of ladies joining us for this luncheon. It was fun to catch up



President's Column (cont.)

and find out what we were all up to, both professionally and with our families.

We also had our first Autumn Affair monthly meeting, led by our co-chairs
Kathleen Church and Durime Fahim. There is already a lot of interest from our
members on how they can help with this signature event. We are still welcoming
anyone that is interested in volunteering for Autumn Affair, so please consider joining
us at our next monthly meeting. For more information on volunteer opportunities,
contact Kathleen at Kathleen@churchlawsa.com or Durime at durime@me.com.

We are still accepting reservations for the BCWB Annual Retreat, set to take place
at the beautiful Hillside Boutique Hotel in Castroville, June 13-14. Activities will begin
on June 13 at 3:30 pm with Yoga on the Terrace. The welcome reception begins at 5:00
p.m. We have an excellent line up of speakers you won't want to miss!

Hella Scheuerman
BCWB President

National Conference of Women'’s Bar Associations
May 2019 Newsletter

Did you know that we are a member of the National Conference
of Women's Bar Associations?

Click here to read the NCWBA May 2019 Newsletter and learn
about other women's bar associations across the country!

BCWB Members Featured in

Click HERE to read about our members Larissa Sanchez Fields (Member at
Dykema Gossett PLLC), Julia Mann (San Antonio Managing Partner at
Jackson Walker, LLP), and Kristal Cordova Thomson (Shareholder at

Langley & Banack, Inc.)



https://myemail.constantcontact.com/May-2019-NCWBA-Newsletter.html?soid=1102660568807&aid=TvqoJ7IbOCg
https://sawoman.com/2019/05/women-in-law-2/

By: Lauren Horne
LEAD Steering Committee
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June Around Town Lunch

Join Patti Oviatt and Greta McFarling for the June
Around Town Lunch on Friday, June 21, 2019 at
noon at La Madeleine in Park Northm 722 NW
Loop 410, Suite 201. No need to RSVP. Just look
for Patti and Greta. We look forward to seeing
you at La Madeleine!

May Around Town Lunch Recap

On May 23, 2019, we held our monthly Around Town
Lunch at Dough Pizzeria Napoletana in Hemisfair
Park. We had a STELLAR turnout and lots of great
conversations and connection. We also welcomed a new
member Kathryn Torres who is a summer clerk with
Chamberlain Hrdlicka and studying for the bar. As usual,
a great time was had by all. Hope to see you next
month!

MENTORSHIP
OPPORTUNITIES

By: Robin Thorner

As part of our commitment to support future women lawyers, BCWB
and the St. Mary’'s Women’s Law Association are teaming up to host a
series of mentorship circles this spring. If you would like to host a
small group of WLA members at your home, a coffee shop, or a
restaurant for an informal discussion about your career and to share
your advice, please e-mail Robin Thorner at rthorner@stmarytx.edu.
Prefer to co-host with another attorney? The more, the merrier! You
set the date, time, location and number of students you wish to invite,
and we will take care of the coordination.




Central Market Cooking Class
and CLE Recap

By: Leslie Hyman
CLE Committee Chair

BCWB’s annual Central Market Cooking Class

and CLE was on May 9. The United States

Marshal for the Western District of Texas,
Susan Pamerleau, spoke to us about how one becomes a
federal marshal and how one becomes THE Federal Marshal.
She also explained what her job entails and gave us some
insight into the Service’s current law enforcement
objectives.

Playing off the western theme, we all learned how to make
Tomato, Avocado & Roasted Corn Salad; Savory Stuffed
Flank Steak; Squash Medley with Herbs; Cheddar & Scallion
Grits; and Skillet Blueberry Cobbler. We also sampled two
Texas wines. The Central Market cooking staff were
fantastic to work with setting up the event and on the day
of the class. Everyone had a great time and some folks even
asked if we could do this event more than once a year
(which is under consideration). Jenny Marshall -- how did

your attempt to make the cobbler at home go???



https://bexarcountywomensbar.org/event-3345791




Call for Nominations for Belva Lockwood Outstanding
Lawyer and Outstanding Young Lawyer Awards!

By: Ashley Senary Dahlberg
Belva Lockwood Award Committee Co-Chair

On October 25, 2019, at this year’s Autumn Affair, BCWB will
recognize our Belva Lockwood Outstanding Lawyer and Outstanding
Young Lawyer.

Women in the community who have been licensed to practice law three to ten years will be
considered for the Young Lawyer Award. Women in the community who have been
licensed to practice law for eleven or more years will be considered for the Outstanding
Lawyer Award.

The selection committee will consider contributions to the community, contributions to
improve the status of women in society and in the legal profession, contributions to BCWB
and its projects and the nominees’ experience, reputation and standing in the legal
community.

Please take some time to consider the outstanding
women you know who are very deserving of this special
award. Sitting judges are not eligible for the award and the
recipients must be current members in good standing of
BCWB. Please send the name and email address for your
nominees no later than June 28, 2019, to Ashley Senary
Dahlberg at Ashley.dahlberg@nortonrosefulbright.com.

Past winners and more about the award can be found here:
https://www.bexarcountywomensbar.org/Belva-Lockwood

All nominees will be sent an application after the close of
nominations.

Belva Lockwood



https://www.bexarcountywomensbar.org/Belva-Lockwood



















Would you like to
voluntéer?

Catholic Charities' hosted the
Annual St. Ives Award Reception
gathering legal professionals and
recognizing the lifelong contribution
of Justice Alma Lopez. The ceremony
welcomed the legal community
supporting the work of Caritas Legal
Services, a low-cost, quality legal
service offered by Catholic Charities.




The St. Mary’s Law “Suit Up Station” is now open for law students who are in need of

professional attire for an interview or even their first day on the job. If you have

business professional and business casual clothes and accessories you no longer

wear, we will happily taken them!



JOB OPPORTUNITIES

Sarah Minter Danielle Craig
Nina Prado Denise Drake

Sandra Casias Tara Richardson
Asel Lindsey Patricia Wueste
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Women'’s Bar Foundation is twofold: to Edited by

The mission of the Bexar County

provide educational opportunities to

its members; and to protect and Brittany M. Weil
strengthen local families by

supporting legal and charitable

programs.

Please Direct All

Questions, Comments and
Submissions to:

Newsletter@BexarCountyWomensBar.Org
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